
 

 

 

January 8, 2024 

Mr. Ray Bates 
Environmental Recovery Manager 
Westinghouse Electric Company LLC 
Nuclear Fuel 
Columbia Fuel Fabrication Facility 
5801 Bluff Road  
Hopkins, SC 29061 
 
Re: Westinghouse Electric/Columbia Plant 
 Middle Ditch Soil/Sediment Sampling Report dated November 15, 2023 
 Richland County 

 Consent Agreement (CA) 19-02-HW 
 File # 51377 
 
Dear Mr. Bates: 
 
The South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control (Department) has 
reviewed and approves the referenced sampling report. The Department request that this area 
of concern should be further evaluated and an additional assessment should be conducted to 
identify the extent of the contamination.  
 
Please submit an additional assessment work plan, to my attention, on or before March 30, 
2024. Please feel free to contact me with any questions or comments at (803) 898-0722 or 

kuhnkm@dhec.sc.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 

 

Kimberly M. Kuhn, Project Manager 
State Voluntary Cleanup Section 
Division of Site Assessment, Remediation and Revitalization 
Bureau of Land and Waste Management 
 
Cc: Lucas Berresford, BLWM (via email) 

Jessica Price, Midlands BEHS Office (via email) 
Diana Joyner, Westinghouse (via email) 
Nancy Parr, Westinghouse (via email) 
Jeremy Grant, AECOM, 101 Research Drive, Columbia, SC 29203 (via email) 
File # 51377 


